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28 October 2019 

 

Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to Coventry pupils. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
 

1. For each school year from Reception to Year 13, please state: 
 

a) How many students are currently studying at mainstream maintained schools 
in the local authority area (excluding Alternative Provision, Specialist 
Schools and Pupil Referral Units, but including mainstream Sixth Form 
Colleges) 
 
Please see information below as per the January 2019 census. 
 

b) How many students with SEND statements or EHCPs are currently studying 
at mainstream maintained schools in the local authority area (excluding 
Alternative Provision, Specialist Schools and Pupil Referral Units, but 
including mainstream Sixth Form Colleges) 
 
As per Section 21 of the FOIA I can confirm that the information you have 
requested for the question above is accessible to you by following the link below: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/statistics-special-educational-needs-sen 
 



 

Please ensure the data is broken down by school year (Reception to Year 13).  
If the council wishes to provide a breakdown by individual school, that is fine 
as long as it does not then trigger the data protection FOI exemption (which 
is the reason I have asked for combined figures across all maintained 
schools). 
 

2. How many children of compulsory school age are currently (or as per the most 
recent available data) not in education, employment or training? 
 
As at 04 October 2019 there were 534 children aged 05 – 16 recorded as missing from 
Education. 
 
As at August 2019 there were 284 16-17 year olds in Coventry who were not in 
education, employment or training. 
 

3. Of the figure for question 2, how many have been 'not in education, employment 
or training' for at least the last 12 months (if known)? 
 
Please note we do not hold this information and are therefore advising you as per 
Section 1(1) of the Act 
 
Prospects Services Ltd collates this data relating to 16-17 year olds on behalf of 
Coventry City Council. 
 
You may wish to contact them direct for this information.  Their contact details can be 
found at the link below: 
 
https://www.prospects.co.uk/Contact-Us/Corporate-Head-Office/Prospects-in-
Coventry-and-Warwickshire- 

 
4. How many children of compulsory school age with SEND statements or EHCPs 

are currently (or as per the most recent available data) known to be home-
schooled? 
 
As at 26 September 2019 there were 18 children with EHCPs that were being 
electively home educated. 

 
5. Of the figure for question 4, how many are known to have been home-schooled 

or at least the last 12 months (if known)? 
 
As at 26 September 2019 14 of the 18 children above had been electively home 
educated for at least 12 months. 

 

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer 
an automatic right to re-use the information.  You can use any information supplied for the 
purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting.  An exception to this is photographs.  Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
 

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 



 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response.  Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
 

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
Project Support & Operational Finance Officer 
  



   
 

 
  



   
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 




